
Dear Sisters, 
  
The May meeting is cancelled and our newsletter will only be mailed out to those 
that do not have access to our website at this time.  Since we won’t be meeting or 
having events, we have condensed it for the time being.   
 
As I write this, the pandemic situation has not improved much but there is hope. We 
all got through Easter quite differently than we ever imagined, attending virtual 
services to celebrate the Risen Christ.  I saw this short prayer and thought I’d share it 
with you. 

 
O clement, O loving, O sweet Mother Mary,  
We, your children of every nation,  
Turn to you in this pandemic.  
Our troubles are numerous; our fears are great.  
Grant that we might deposit them at your feet,  
Take refuge in your Immaculate Heart,  
And obtain peace, healing, rescue,  
And timely help in all our needs.  
You are our Mother. Pray for us to your Son. 
Amen. 

 
Now we are entering the month of May. The month dedicated to the Blessed Virgin 
Mary.  Our tradition would be to recite the Holy Rosary prior to our meeting.  Due 
to the cancellation of our meeting I will be praying the rosary at 7:00 p.m. May 5th 
and I invite you all to join me in the privacy of your homes to keep our tradition and 
honor Our Blessed Mother together in spirit.   
 
Even though we are not having regular meetings, we can still work any requests you 
have.  For example, we sent a donation for bandanas for the volunteers at 
Philabundance and we provided a monetary donation to Providence House in lieu of 
the Easter baskets this year.  Contact any officer if you need something. 
 
In closing, I would like to wish all the Mothers, Grandmothers, Godmothers, 
Spiritual Mothers, Aunts, Sisters and Friends a Happy Mother’s Day.  
 
In Our Motto, 
Linda 
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Please keep Kathy Annan and her family in your prayers. Kathy‘s father passed away in April.  

 

Our sister, Jackie McGady-Saier passed away.  Please keep her & her family in your prayers. 

 

Due to the pandemic restrictions, funeral arrangements will be held at a later date.   

 

Family News 

Birthday Blessings to Our Sisters 

May 
 

Kristine Long            14 
Mary Slavin            16 
Donna Nolan            18 
Jackie    Jones    18 
Agnes Mary Lawlor    23 
Barbara Stephen    23 
Regina Kavanagh    23 
Mary Ricci            30 
Loretto Riley           30 
Lorraine Quirk            31 

 

Jackie McGady-Saier 
Rich Hrapzynski 
Debbie Scott 
Aggie Lawlor 
Greg Riley 
Peggy Nicholson 
 
 
 
 Card and letters can be sent to 
Jackie Saier 
 Deer Meadows Health Care System, 8301 
Roosevelt Blvd, 
 Room #G56, 
 Philadelphia PA 19152 
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Chaplin 
        Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 
 

President  
 Linda Nevedomsky 
 Lmnevedom@hotmail.com 
 267-240-1083 
 

Vice President 
Peggy Nicholson 
irishpeg77@yahoo.com 
215-739-6560 

 

Recording Secretary 
Kathy Annan 

        Kathleen.Annan@TUHS.Temple.edu 
         215-901-3364 

 
Financial Secretary 

Donna Kearney (Donnelly) 
kddfam@aol.com 
215-915-3205 

 

Treasurer 
Bernadette Coyne 
bernmcoyne@verizon.net 

215-407-7969 
 

Historian 
Anne Foody 
afoody813@aol.com 
215-421-7359 

 
Missions & Charities 

Nancy Jones 
NancysSimpleFood@gmail.com 
267-241-4677 

 
Catholic Actions  

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Mistress At Arms 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 

609-304-7929 
 

Sentinel 
 Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 

 
 
 
 

Freedom for All Ireland 
 Bunny Clark 
 thebun28@gmail.com 
 215-551-5334 
      
Immigration & Education 
      
 
Publicity 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 

609-304-7929 
 
By Laws 

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Hibernian Hunger Project 

Ann Marie Kuvik 
amkuvik@gmail,com 
215-901-8052 
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Donna Kearney, 
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4540 Almond St. Philadelphia, PA 19137 
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any changes to Donna Kearney. 
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